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Dear God


Thank you for everything we have learnt today. Thank you for our school, friends, 
food, water and play. Help us to always 'let our light shine.'


 Amen


Dear Parents and carers

What a hot week it has been! Despite the heat the children have been fantastic as always and 
enjoyed all the rich and varied enrichment activities which 
have been taking place this week.

	 	 	 	 	     

On Monday our Year 6 pupils took part in an art workshop 
with Chester artist Lucy Elizabeth Jones creating their Space 
Parade display banners and t-shirts. A huge thank you to 
Bunbury Parish council for funding this inspiring workshop. 
We look forward to sharing our masterpieces with you on 
Saturday.

Please come and support our PTA stall on Saturday and also 
cheer the Bunbury school team on in the school games.

	 	 	    


On Tuesday our reception, year 1 and year 2 children visited The 
Liverpool Philharmonic Hall to see a musical performance of Peter 
and the Wolf. Our KS1 children were able to use their knowledge 
and understanding of the musical instruments representing each 
character as well as experiencing a live musical event.

What a fantastic opportunity and 
thoroughly enjoyed by all.


Yesterday our Year 4 children visited 
Bridgewater Hall to mark the end of 
their year long brass music tuition. 
The children performed brilliantly and 
again soaked up the wonderful 

experience presented to them. We are delighted that as part of 
our commitment to a broad and balanced curriculum we are able 
to offer pupils such a wide and extensive variety of opportunities 
during their time at Bunbury. 


Of course none of these opportunities are possible without the 
commitment of our staff team who ensure that all children are 
given the opportunity to "let their light shine" in so many different 
ways.....
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School Fest is back....


As you will be aware from our recent communication School Fest is back at the end of next half 
term from Monday 3rd July - Friday 7th July. I know that both staff and children are very excited 
at it's return and we are delighted to be able to offer a wider range of activities once again this 
year for all the children in school. A huge thanks needs to be said to our staff team for the 
commitment to the Schools Fest project and in particular Mrs Armitage for her organisation. I 
am delighted to say that after a large donation to our funding for the event we have been able 
to provide all the children with a Schools Fest t-shirt once again. During the week the children 
will take part in a number of activities. Favourites such as silent disco, forest schools will return 
with a few new and exciting additions. All children in KS2 will also be given the opportunity to 
take part in an overnight camp on the school field during the week. 


Gentle continued reminders....Parking


Parking continues to be a concern around school. I have noted on several 
occasions this week cars parked opposite the school entrance and zig zag 
lines. Whilst this is not illegal it is inconsiderate parking and does 
cause a real hazard at the start and end of the school day for 
children crossing the road. Unfortunately, it does appear to be a 
number of grandparents who are parking here and they do not receive 
my regular text messages reminding about considerate and safe parking. 
Please can I ask that if grandparents are collecting/dropping off children 
at school that they are asked to park considerately and safely.


Our first Parking committee meeting will be on Wednesday 28th 
June in school at 3.45pm in Mrs Badgers office. If anyone else wishes to join us you 
are more than welcome.


School Payments

We politely request that you all login into your SchoolMoney account and clear any outstanding 
payments before the end of term.  For those in Year 6, if you have credits remaining on your 
account, these will be used for any forthcoming trips the class will have and what remains will 
be either be transferred to a younger sibling or refunded back you at the end of the school year.
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Sporting News





Y6 Tennis Tournament

Congratulations to our Year 6 Tennis representatives who took part in a 
tournament at Tarporley High School last night. The children competed, 
winning gold medals in their pairs, which in turn earned Bunbury a trophy 
as overall winners! Well done to Bertie, Finley, Lollie and Emily


Summer term b 2023 sporting fixtures


Deanery Sports for KS2 at Tarporley High School - Monday 26th June (evening event)


PE Award 

This weeks award goes to Ina in Reception Class for always giving 100% in PE lessons.


Mrs Badger's Weekly Awards

We have now been awarding children with different Christian values for a while based on the 
half termly focus value. We will still be working on a half termly value within school and this 

term we will be focusing on : Truth. Now that the children have a deeper understanding of our 
Christian Values we will be asking them to help choose a child from their class each week. This 

could be in recognition for any value we have been working on in school


Christian Value award


YR - George for his enthusiasm and perseverance in phonics


Y1 - Alyssia for showing friendship to Miss Cork and Miss Moss on the bus


Y2 - Edie for showing generosity towards her teachers - making them smile!


Y3 - Isla for persevering with our Maths skipping challenge in spite of a very short 
rope!


Y4 - Tristan for showing a kind act of service by carrying two heavy instruments off the bus!


Y5 - Charlotte for being so kind and caring to all children and staff


Y6 - Khiari for showing respect to others including staff
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Headteacher Award


YR - All of reception class for super behaviour on our trip


Y1 - William for fantastic writing this week


Y2 - Jessie for her brilliant attitude all week


Y3 - Florrie for her great listening skills and ideas in our soundtracking activity in 
English this week


Y4 - All of Year 4 for their excellent behaviour and fantastic performance on our trip to Bridgewater Hall


Y5 - Elliot for all his hard work with Maths and Reading 


Y6 - All of Year 6 for their fantastic Village Day artwork and brilliant behaviour on our visit to St.Boniface





Mathletics Awards


YR Bronze Amelia, George, Alfie & Lily


Y1 Bronze Lucy, Aelwen, Ellie & Poppy


Y2 Bronze Bertie & Jack Morg x2


Y5 Bronze Isabelle (x2), Alex, Corey & Eva


     Silver  Isabelle


  


Times tables Awards


Y2 Silver  Saskia


     Champ Ruby


Y5 Champ 13x William, 20x Jacob K, 17x Oliver & Elise, 14x Emre


Y6 Bronze Megan


     Champ Euan, Hugo & Sky


    


            


I wish you all a lovely restful weekend and I look forward to seeing you back in school on Monday.


Nic Badger
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